Sent: 26 July 2022 11:57

To: Jonathan McClue

Subject: Fwd: Comments on 2022/2353/P have been received by the council.
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please lake extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

—————— Original Message ------

From: planning@camden.gov.uk
|

Sent: Friday, 22 Jul, 2022 At 10:45

Subject: Comments on 2022/2353/P have been received by the council.

The existing planters have, since their inception, been poorly maintained so any improvement (with proper
maintenance) in that area is to be welcomed. However, the installation of vinyl wraps is unwelcome. To describe
these cheap, nasty, articles as "artwork" is a joke. They look as if they have been produced by a class of not very
talented 3-year-olds.

The 02 Centre is no architectural masterpiece, but its appearance will only be harmed if this application is approved.
Improve the planting, keep it clean, keep it tidy - that's all that is required. Forget about the childish "artwork".

Comments made by Alan J Mason of Flat d, 11 Compayne Gardens, South Hampstead, London, NW6 3DG

Preferred Method of Contact is Post

Comment Type is Objection



